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 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
October 24, 2006

 
To: News Media 
From: Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans 
Re:Reduced Water Pressure 
Contact: Robert Jackson, 269-7978  or 
              Brenda Thornton, 495-9734 
For Immediate Release 

Low Water Pressure Advisory 

The Sewerage and Water Board advises that customers in the CBD and other areas may experience a 
reduction in water pressure as a result of loss of power at the Carrollton Water Purification Plant. 

This notice will remain in effect until further notice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


